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Technorama Hildesheim - gasoline in the blood 
 
 
On the 14th and 15th of September 2019, vintage car fans met with petrol in the 
blood on the Technorama. Among the approximately 300 spare part market 
exhibitors, around 250 racing drivers and 15.000 visitors was a great atmosphere. 
The screwdrivers, collectors and hobbyists were busy searching for their parts, 
copying keys. The club presentations were very impressive and the visitors were able 
to obtain comprehensive information. No doubt many expert specialists were on site. 
 
Also at the vintage car meeting contacts were made, tips exchanged and admired the 
historical treasures. Many beautiful vehicles with their own stories were in the square, 
e.g. a Citroen SM with Maseratiengine. At 230 km / h, this Citroen was at the time the 
fastest road vehicle and was driven by the French police. 
 
In the classic car comparison runs started around 250 racers in 11 rating classes. 
Among them were some motorcycle classes, a motorcycle team class, one class 
each for Formula and prewar vehicles and some automobile classes. The group 
around the Audi Imsa GTO and an Audi Treser will once again be there. The 
enthusiasm among the drivers and the spectators was as always great. The 
racecourse was discussed in the paddock, important details discussed until the 
evening and chatted with the visitors. It was a great weekend and everyone is looking 
forward to the next year! 
 
Further information at www.technorama.de as well as on Facebook and Instagram. 
Facebook: www.facebook.de/technorama.der.oldtimermarkt.in.europa 
Instagram: www.instagram.com/technorama_der.oldtimermarkt 
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